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26th January 2001 

FAM000979-0001 

Cllr G. Bartlett 

.... Co d;Ai i 
Dear Councillor Bartlett 

Further to our telephone conversation of 23 January I now enclose copies of 
correspondence regarding formal complaints raised with the Chief Constable on 20th 
November 1998. 

Due to the very sensitive details in my statements etc. relating to the alleged ’unlawful 
killing’ of my mother I am unable to send you a copy of the original letter and the 
statement taken on the 27th April 1999, but I am sure you will be as concerned as I 
am, over the inexcusable delay in dealing with the complaint relating to DCL..Co.d_a_._A.._._i 
and DI Morgan. 

As I mentioned I have absolutely every confidence in DCI Ray Burt and cannot fault 
him in the manner he has re-investigated the case. The papers are now with the CPS 
London¯ 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to telephone me and if necess~ I would 

be prepared to meet you and Peter Vigars (preferably in London). 

Yours sincerely 

G M MacKenzie 


